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o : From your President:
2008 OFFICERS
Pl sl rar - Enjoying our beautiful Temecula
Vice President ~ Leslie Karp spring weather reminds me of how
‘Secretary ~ Elaine Eschom fortunate we are to be living where
i mal e - we do. We are surrounded by
e beautiful green hills and snow
~_ ADDITIONAL DIRECTORS capped mountains and the wild
f:gk%’ﬁ;?paughf gt B flowers that are gorgeous this year,
BillMcBumey ~ NormTaylor Wh‘*?h brings me to my point in
Charlene Fink Eugene Knott writing a column this month.
Pat Lallou Dick Fox ‘
e - Since the world is so keen on “going
COMMITTEE CHAIRS green” we thought perhaps the
iriren B Historical Society should make an
T e : attempt as well. We would like to
_ Historic Markers & Plaques start emailing the Newsletter to those
— o SR of you who have email addresses.
‘Wolf Tomb Restoration In turn you would be able to forward
EveCraig it to your friends and family who may
bR : ' find an interest in our Society.
' ‘Carol Strode Please email me your email address
e so we can update our files
mgi‘;’g’;g? (barbara.tobin2@verizon.net ). We
| : e e thought emailing reminders of our
- Youth Projects meetings and upcoming Historical
3 s Society events would also be helpful.
| Newsletter & Speakers
Rebecca Fambach We are in the middle of a very busy
maaE s year for the Society. As you may
= Kelhieeee T know, we have been working on a
e e e DVD to present to the School District
i to help with the 3 grade study of
i g local history. The DVD has been
: : completed and we are now in the
,~,~f-}Wiemm;a¥ 4 ismgaféme > midst of duplicating it for the district.
e antgggwgsaggsw.%&g&g,m 0 They are quite excited by the way! It
~ P.O. Box 157, Temecula, CA 92593 is a pictorial and sound presentation
. S e e of the history of Old Town. It is very
(continued inside)













